
 

 

COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL DISABILITIES 

  

 NOTICE OF HEARING CANCELLATION 

 IN THE MATTER OF  

JUDGE AMY LEIGH NICKERSON 

 

 CJD 2018-033   

  

The Commission on Judicial Disabilities has cancelled 

the hearing to consider Charges brought against Judge 

Amy Leigh Nickerson on December 5, 2019 due to an 

agreement for corrective or remedial action being reached 

in this matter.  The content of the agreement is 

confidential.      

 

 For further information, please contact the 

Government Relations and Public Affairs Division at 410-

260-1488 or communications@mdcourts.gov. 
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